bDececmber 2, 1968

Jear Colleague

It is time to be thinking of the program for the Iowa Section
meeting of the iiathematical Association of America at the University
of worthern Iowa, Cedar Falls, April 18, 1969, in conjunction with
the Iowa Academy of Science meeting.

It has been suggested by the Chairman of the section, John C.
Friedell, that the program this year shoula concentrate on teaching
techniques and teaching notes which are of interest to college
teachers. Notes similar to those in the .ionthly would be appropriate.
Innovations in either presentation or curricula are especially
invited. Those of you who have items to present should contact the
Chairman at Loras College, Dubuque, Iowa, 52001. Early word to him
will be helpful in planning the program.

If you have a suggestion for a possible guest speaker, will you
please inform Prof. Friedell,as soon as possible, since this feature
of the program needs early attention.

A report of the activities of the committee on Articulation
with two-year colleges will be a part of the program.

I will be happy to send membership application blanks to anyone
you might suggest to me as a possible member of the Iowa Section of
the .lathematical Association of America.

Your early attention to the matters of the spring program will
be appreciated.

Sincerely,
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B. E. Gillam
Secretary-Treasurer, Iowa Section
.iathematical Association of America
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